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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00640/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:23 AM on 30 Apr 2018 from Mr Stuart White.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tyne Hill Barn Tyne Hill Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5AD 

	Proposal:
	The formation of a new private driveway from Sibford Road using an existing access to serve a residential property. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Stuart White

	Address:
	Parsons Barn Farm, Shutford Road, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5AD



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Application by my adjacent neighbours Mr & Mrs Daniels will raise some objections I have no doubt .The access will be on the lane we currently also have access onto In comparison to their existing access this new access will be a lot safer with regard to passing traffic. 
I have inspected the plan of the new driveway on the application submitted .It does not present any environmental impact to the surrounding area. Our property is the adjacent land North of the proposed development and is overlooked.



